Have a safe, happy
and blessed
2015
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SIS Happenings:

0 A big THANK YOU for your support in 2015! We look forward to a great 2016.

¢ The next meeting will be Monday, January 25th at 7pm. The meeting location
will be at Mary Beth Bradfield’s house. Please call the church office for
directions. We hope you can join us!

. Sr. High Youth
Concordia Members’ Corner......... r. High You

Men’s Bible Breakfast is January 9th at 7am at the Upcoming Meetings:
Egg & I. Join us for fellowship, study and food.

1/24/15- After late service at

Concordia (for all going to the National
2016Budget Approval meeting is Sunday, January Youth Gathering)

17th after late service.

Offering Envelopes for 2016 can be picked up from
the Entryway table. If you do not have assigned
envelopes and would like a set, please let Jake
Weber or the Church Office know so that we can
assign you some.

Concordia’s Website .....
The address is: www.steamboatlutheran.org \g

Missed a Sunday? Do you want to hear the sermon? You can click on the sermon sec-
tion and choose the audio sermon and listen to it at your computer! Also, find the latest news and
events and the calendar which will keep you up-to-date on meetings and happenings!
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